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Some people who received this message don't often get email from jenna.auger@metrolinx.com. Learn why this is
important

Good morning,
 
Metrolinx is in receipt of the following committee applications for the Committee of Adjustment
meeting scheduled for January 21, 2025.
 
Upon review, Metrolinx notes that none of these properties are subject to our review zones.
Therefore, Metrolinx expresses no comments or concerns for this agenda.
 
 
Best Regards,
 
Jenna Auger (She/Her)
Third Party Projects Review (TPPR)
Development & Real Estate Management
T: (416)-881-0579
10 Bay Street | Toronto | Ontario | M5J 2N8

 
 
 

From: Committee of Adjustment (SM) <CommitteeofAdjustment@kitchener.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 11:02 AM
To: Committee of Adjustment (SM) <CommitteeofAdjustment@kitchener.ca>
Subject: ACTION REQUIRED - Committee of Adjustment Application Review – January 21, 2025
Meeting
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.
EXPÉDITEUR EXTERNE: Ne cliquez sur aucun lien et n’ouvrez aucune pièce jointe à moins qu’ils ne proviennent d’un expéditeur
fiable, ou que vous ayez l'assurance que le contenu provient d'une source sûre.

 
Hello,
 
Please be advised the applications for the City of Kitchener Committee of Adjustment
meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 21, 2025, have been loaded and circulated
through ShareFile. You should have already received the necessary link.
 
If you wish to make comments, provide advice, or request the imposition of any conditions
on any of these applications, please provide the Committee with a written report.
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Please note: If you have comments, your written report must be sent to
CofA@kitchener.ca no later than 12 noon on Monday, January 6, 2025.
 
If you have no comments for the Committee's consideration, you do not need to respond.
 
 

Connie Owen
Administrative Clerk | Legislated Services | City of Kitchener
519-741-2203 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | cofa@kitchener.ca
 
This e-mail is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. If you received
this in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies of the e-mail together with any
attachments.
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